
Due to the global Pandemic, this year’s Art Sunday has 
been canceled by the Scottsboro Three Arts Club.  The 
event was scheduled for Sunday, September 6, 2020 at 
King Caldwell Park.  While we regret the cancellation 
of Art Sunday, the health and safety of our community, 

vendors, patrons, and volunteers are our top 
priorities.  We also recognize the economic strain that 
our business and community sponsors who financially 

support Art Sunday are currently experiencing.   

This would have been the 47th year that the Scottsboro 
Three Arts Club has sponsored the community event that 

includes art and entertainment.  Proceeds from Art 
Sunday are always used to support local education and 

other community projects.   

 

 We look forward to seeing everyone at next year’s 

Art Sunday which is scheduled for  

Sunday, September 5, 2021. 
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